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The section enters the 2008 season again in very good shape.  We continue to field very competitive leagues and our Section VI meet is one of the fastest meets in the state. We also field a competitive team at the level meet as well. 

We again had a state champion in Casey Matthews of Williamsville North who defended her title in diving on Long Island last November.

This fall, our section will again be hosting the New York State Girl’s Swimming and Diving Meet at the Burt Flickinger Aquatic Center in downtown Buffalo.  This will again provide us the opportunity to display not only our world class facilities, but the first class way we administrate a meet of this magnitude.  

Because we will be hosting the state meet for the ninth time in the last twelve years we will again drastically reduce our travel costs to the section.  Not having to pay for transportation and accommodation costs will aid the section financially.

As a committee we pledge to again provide the female swimmers and divers of Section VI the best competitive program we can to improve their chances of competing on not only the sectional and state level, but hopefully someday on the collegiate level as well.
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